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Year 7 students have worked extremely hard
competing to win a local charity £1000 with the
First Give project.

The winnings were split between the two charities
Age UK and Sue Ryder!

Five Y12 students were given an exciting
opportunity to attend a live seminar at the
PWC office in Embankment.

Year 9&10 GCSE Drama students took their seats to
watch Bedford School's production of John Godber's
classic 'Teechers'.

Year 13 sociology students attended a
Tutor 2 U Grade Booster workshop at Vue
Cinema in Stratford.

Join Gail, Hobby and Salty, three Fifth Form students

who, through their end of term play, tell the hilarious

story of an idealistic new teacher in his perilous first
days inside a local school.




Six of our Y10 students enjoyed attending
a STEM day at Redborne as part of the
Wadham Project”

On 29th April, our A-Level drama group went on a
trip to London to view the Lyric Theatre's ‘An
Accidental Death of An Anarchist’.

friends, an experience to decide my future
career and many ather things. I'm so grateful
for this experience but next time | would love
to go to the Royal Courts of Justice."

Ve

A group of KS3 Debate Club students
attended Luton Magistrates Court.

The Y12 Work skills group as part of their
customer service training visited the Swan Hotel
in Bedford. The group tock partinaQ & A
session followed by an amazing lunch and
afternoon tea.

The Geography Club have had a huge success
in getting the new pond liner in.
We will be continuing to add wildlife to the
area over the coming months.
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